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The recent advances in electric drives are poised to
substantially impact the evolution of next-generation
electrified transportation systems. These advances in
electric drives are motivated by the imperative to meet
the increasingly stringent requirements of modern
transportation systems, and are enabled by advances in
machine design, power electronic switches, and electric
drive controls. Electric vehicles, as well as light and
heavy rail traction systems, are examples of where
innovations in electric drives can make a tangible
impact on electrified transportation. 

This Special Issue aims at archiving some of the recent
advances in both the physical design and controls of
electric drives. Potential topics include, but are not
limited to: design and control of electric vehicle drives;
applications of new switching devices in electric drives;
electric drive control for recuperation of regenerative
braking energy in electric vehicles and trains; online
diagnosis and prognosis of faults in closed-loop
inverter-fed motors for transportation electrification;
finite element analysis co-simulation of inverter-fed
electric motors to characterize and identify signatures of
motor faults.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editorial Board
The unique journal Inventions is different from all other
journals. Many scholars spend their lives publishing
research papers in many different journals, but most of
these journals do not help scholars collate and analyze
their results or assist in promoting them to a relevant
industry. However, Inventions will help authors not only
to publish their papers in the journal, but also to promote
their research results to industry and assist them in
realizing the purpose of technology transfer. In the
future, Inventions will help authors to evaluate their
technology license fees based on the valuation theory
and approaches and also help authors to show their
patents and technologies on a network transaction
platform.
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High Visibility:
indexed within Scopus, ESCI (Web of Science), Inspec, Ei
Compendex and other databases.

Journal Rank:
JCR - Q2 (Engineering, Multidisciplinary) / CiteScore - Q1
(General Engineering)

Rapid Publication:
manuscripts are peer-reviewed and a first decision is
provided to authors approximately 21.8 days after
submission; acceptance to publication is undertaken in 2.9
days (median values for papers published in this journal in
the first half of 2025).
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